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TESTIMONY BY WESLEY K. MACHIDA 
ADMINISTRATOR, EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM 

STATE OF HAWAII 
TO THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY AND LABOR 

AND 
TO THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY, GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS, 

AND MILITARY AFFAIRS 
ON 

HOUSE BILL NO. 174, H.D 1 
 

MARCH 22, 2011 
 

RELATING TO THE EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM 
 
 
Chairs Hee and Espero and Members of the Committees: 
 
H.B. 174, H.D. 1 proposes to include county representation on 
the membership of the Board of Trustees of the Employees’ 
Retirement System. 
 
The ERS Board of Trustees opposes this bill.  County appointee 
shouldn’t be appointed to represent the counties, but he or she 
should represent all members.  There has always been a 
representative on the Board from the City over the past 40 
years.  If the Trustee is from the County, then added travel 
costs of about $5,000 per year and materials and other costs of 
about $800 per year. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this important 
measure. 





From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: swartzg001@hawaii.rr.com
Subject: Testimony for HB174 on 3/22/2011 9:00:00 AM
Date: Friday, March 18, 2011 3:26:30 PM

Testimony for JDL/PGM 3/22/2011 9:00:00 AM HB174

Conference room: 016
Testifier position: comments only
Testifier will be present: No
Submitted by: gregory swartz
Organization: Individual
Address:
Phone:
E-mail: swartzg001@hawaii.rr.com
Submitted on: 3/18/2011

Comments:
Retirees are not adequately represented on the board.
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